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Our thoughts and condolences are with the Royal Family
following the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II



The Wakefield Recovery and Discovery College courses for this term are available for enrolment on the website and a snippet
of what's coming up in September is below in this Newsletter. 

We have a great mixture of FREE online and face to face courses across the district available. 



The Recovery College courses are available to anyone aged 18+ and the Discovery College courses are available to anyone
aged 16-25.



To celebrate the launch of the Discovery College and find out more about the College, what we do and meet the staff team,
we have arranged some meet the team events next week, so if you or anybody you know would like to find out more, please

pop along, it would be great to meet you.





Keep an eye on our website www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk for up-to-date information on courses and workshops. And don’t forget, for now, as we have to follow
NHS England guidance, we

must all still wear a face mask when mobile indoors at any of our courses/workshops
 (but we can now take these off when we're sat down) and adhere to 1m social distancing.




We are open for enrolments but don't forget if you are
already enrolled you can give us a call to book on to the

courses- no need to fill in another enrolment form.

https://www.wakefieldrecoverycollege.nhs.uk/


By raising awareness, reducing stigma & encouraging action we can all help prevent
suicide.

Know that support is available www.suicidepreventionwestyorkshire.co.uk/support

https://suicidepreventionwestyorkshire.co.uk/support
https://suicidepreventionwestyorkshire.co.uk/support
http://suicidepreventionwestyorkshire.co.uk/support






Take a break


